
MORE COLOURFUL PICTURES and A BOTANICAL EXPERIMENT  
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The garden continues to provide church members and passers-by  with its bright colourful bank of 

floweres  – on the left,  the border along Wineva Avenue outside the office: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And fore people parking their cars there too!  The picture above  right shows the border along the 

south wall of the parking lot where recently planted hosta has its first flowering in its new location. 

And the veggie garden in the raised beds outside the kitchen too.  On the left (below) Okra with bright 

red stalks and fruit.  And the picture on the right shows the tobacco plant with its splendid flowers 

right at the top. 
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Especially good news is that the Hop tree is thriving following its move from outside the stair well 

window to the border along Wineva Avenue. The Hop tree is a native Ontario plant donated by Sally 

Evans but had been having some difficulties in its orignal location being overgrown by more vigorous 

shrubs.  

A BOTANICAL EXPERIMENT : Last Saturday's gardening 

was followed by an invitation to coffee at Irene and 

Hastings’ house,  with cookies and buns contributed by 

Britta and Lynne.   

The picture below shows a botanical experiment in 

progress :   

Matt explained that, If the acorn sinks, then it is one that 

might germinate and could become another giant oak 

tree to join the others in the Beach area.  

But if it floats – no good!  
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